
Bomb threat rattles Mexican biotechnology lab

The following is an excerpt.

A letter containing explosive material was delivered on 11 February to the Institute of Biotechnology of the
National Autonomous University of Mexico (UNAM) in Morelos. Federal authorities are investigating
whether the attempted attack was connected to the chain of letter-bombs sent to Mexican research 
institutes beginning in 2011.

View the original article here: Letter bomb threat rattles Mexican biotechnology lab
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